Latest arrangements for AFCD public
facilities

The Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department (AFCD) announced
today (October 27) that all of the 157 country park barbecue sites under the
department will resume normal operation from November 3.

Meanwhile, country park campsites will continue to be closed until
further notice.

A department spokesman also reminded country park visitors to comply
with social distancing measures, as well as maintain personal and
environmental hygiene. Visitors should dispose of used masks and waste
properly and take their litter home.

For enquiries, please call the AFCD on 2708 8885. Please refer to the
AFCD's website (www.afcd.gov.hk) for details of the barbecue sites.
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